September 10, 2002

MEM ORANDUM
02-06 (Revised)

TO: District Directors
District Construction Engineers
District Materials & Tests Engineers
Toll Road Operations Engineer
Area Engineers
Project Engineers/Supervisors

FROM: Timothy D. Bertram, Chief
Contracts & Construction Division

RE: Recyclable Spent Foundry Sand

This office sent out a construction memorandum (#02-06) on June 12, 2002 that explained the
use of recyclable spent foundry sand for Borrow, B Borrow and B Borrow for Structure Backfill
on congtruction projects. That memorandum was issued at the request of our Materials & Tests
Division; However, that Division has now determined that recyclable spend foundry sand can be
used for structural backfill items in certain situations so they have now has made another request
that we issue new guidance to the field about when and where this material should be used.

Attached to the back of this sheet is a copy of the most recent memorandum sent to this division
from Mr. Ronald Walker the Acting Chief of our Materials & Tests Division on August 8, 2002.
Please read this attachment and our original construction memorandum (#02-06) so that you are
aware of the approved uses of this unique material.

As stated in the attached memorandum, if you have any questions concerning this material,
please contact our Materials & Tests Division at (317) 610-7251.
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